
  
   

 

16 January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians            
 
Re: Tutor2U Economics Trip to Portsmouth 
 
The Economics Department is planning to organise a visit to the Tutor2U workshops for Year 12 and 
13.pupils. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
 
Monday 
19

 

March 
 
 
 
 

 

Portsmouth,         
Vue Cinema- 
Gunwharf Quays 

 

 
£36 

A Level Economics 
Grade Booster 
Workshops 
 
Tutor2U Economics 
Grade Booster Workshop 
(suitable for Year 13)  
 
and  
 
Tutor2U Economics Flying 
Start Workshop (suitable 
for Year 12)  

 
Leave BWS at 
8.45am and 
return approx. 
5pm 

 
Students may wear 
home clothes and 
should bring a 
packed lunch (or 
money to buy lunch). 
They should bring a 
pen and a calculator.  

 
There are 50 places available for this trip and receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you wish to take 
up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, 50 names will be drawn 
randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their payments 
refunded.  
 
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should contact 
the Finance Office on ext. 260. 
 
Deadline for payment: Thursday 25 January 2018 

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any 
medical conditions and that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication with him/her on this trip.  
Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s/daughter’s information. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Charlotte Wilson 
Head of Economics & Business  
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